## Faringdon Tennis Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Venue, date and time: Clubhouse, Tue 7 June 2016, 7.00pm

Those present: Susanna, Mark, Alan, Juliane, Sjoerd, Steve Pugh, Steve

Perry, Sam Bannister

Apologies: Kate and Matt

	Items Discussed	Actions
	Minutes of previous meeting – signed	Mark
Financial	Balance at 7/6/2016 is £34,985 With our 2016 Subs we are well ahead of the 5 yr plan Plan: £9,250 To date: £10,465	Steve
Diary Dates and Social Events for 2016	May/June/July – Club Tournament Tue 14 June - Pimms and Prizes Tue 12 July – P+P Sun 4 Sep – 2pm – Tournament Finals Day Tue 13 Sep – P+P Sun 30 Oct, 10.30-12.30 Tennis Social, Halloween theme  April 2017 New Season Social at cricket club to meet members, sign up for teams/tournament – to become an annual event	Juls/ Alan Susanna
Tennis Courts/ Club House	Trophy cabinet to be purchased  Rust on mini red courts. Alan to paint over them.	Juls Sj/Alan
	2 Water taps to be installed, one next to each dug out.  Drainage to be improved on pathway next to courts for next winter	Ray/Alan
	Worms, still investigating ways of stopping worms and slugs coming up through court surface!  Alan is to purchase scoreboards to have at the side of each court.	Sj
Projector	We now have an O/H projector in the clubhouse, with instructions on the inside door of the cupboard above and to the left of the oven. The remote is kept in the cupboard too. Members are encouraged to use the equipment.	Sj
ClubSpark	Sj gave a demonstration of how to book a court via Clubspark on the projector screen. The system is gradually being used for tournament match bookings, so members are starting to become familiar with it.	Sj, Steve Perry
Social Media	The Club is on Facebook and Twitter, but it's not being used much currently. Need to research further.	Mark and Guy
Club Tournament	The club tournament is proving a great success this year with approximately 60 members signed up. There is a lot of talk about it, with members meeting and	Steve Pugh

	playing with new people, so a great networking tool. With over 20 Men in the singles tournament, it was suggested that a singles (mixed) box league be set up in September to run all year. It appears there are not sufficient women to warrant a separate ladies league.	
	Sunday 4 Sep - Club Tournament Finals Day. Currently our Mens A team have a match away so Steve Pugh is going to see if Matt can approach the opposition to try to change the date. If not, we may need to put it back to Sun 11 Sep. Alternatively, if any of the 4 men playing in the match are involved in any of the finals matches, they may have to play those on a different date.	
New Coach	Alan, Matt and I have spoken to Tom Wilsdon, currently a coach at Oxford Sports, but who is moving to Faringdon. We would like him to run some summer tennis camps and invite him to do some extra coaching at Faringdon.	
Anti Social Behaviour	Mark Mobey is in discussion with a member of the club regarding their bad behaviour on court, as there have been some complaints.	Mark
Meetings-2016	All committee meetings will be at the clubhouse at 7pm. Tue 6 Sep Fri 23 Sep AGM and Quiz: Tue 6 Dec	Mark

Signed by: Dated:

Mark Mobey (Chairman)